
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

Tuesday, March 13 2018 

Cross Country – Walking the Course 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Stage 2 and 3 students (and Year 2 children turning 8 this year that wish to compete) will be walking the cross 

country course to familiarise themselves with the track on Tuesday, March 27 2018 (Week 9). In the event of 

rain or extreme heat, students will walk the course on Wednesday, March 28 2018. This permission note will 

cover any change in date due to weather. They will depart Merimbula Public School at 9.15am and return at 

approximately 10.30am. Students need to wear their hat and appropriate running shoes and carry a water 

bottle (and asthma medication if required). 

 

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Mrs Brewer  

Cross Country Co-ordinator 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Cross Country – Walking the Course  

(Return to class teacher by Friday, March 16 2018) 

 

I hereby give permission for _______________________________ of class__________ to walk the Cross 

Country course at Berrambool Sporting Complex on Tuesday, March 27 2018. I understand that in the event 

of rain this will be held on Wednesday, March 28 2018. I am aware that my child will be walking to and from 

the venue with teacher supervision. 

My child suffers from the following medical issues:______________________________________________ 

 
Parent name:______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent signature_________________________________                                             Date________________ 


